ANNOUNCEMENT

In relation to the Ministry of Education directive to temporarily close all day schools
in Kigali for ease of traffic flow in the city during the CHOGM week (June 20-26°
2022), the University of Rwanda would like to inform all students from our Kigali- -
based campuses (Gikondo, Nyarugenge and Remera), that during the same period
lectures will only be offered online. Affected students are advised to make the best out
of the time that will be saved through not commuting to and from their respective
campuses to attend physical classes. Physical classes shall resume Monday, June 27,

2022.

In addition to the above, all academic and administrative staff from the above

campuses will work from home during the period from June 20 to 26, 2022.

Done at Kigali on Friday, e 17, 2022,

et

Prof. Nosa O. Egiebor
Ag. Vice Chancellor
University of Rwanda




